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Township Manager
 Lori Books 

Chief of Police
Timothy Knight

Public Meetings

March 4 - Park & Rec
March 10 - Planning Commission
March 13 - Municipal Authority
March 17 - Board of Supervisors
April 1st - Park & Rec
April 10 - Municipal Authority
April 14 - Planning Commission
April 21 - Board of Supervisors 
May 6 - Park & Rec
May 8 - Municipal Authority
May 12 - Planning Commission
May 19 - Board of Supervisors 

All Meetings begin at
7pm & are held at the

Township building

2025 OFFICE CLOSINGS 
Good Friday - April 18

 Primary Election Day - May 20 
Memorial Day - May 26

Spring Cleanup - Page 2
Recycling - Page 3
Regional Police - Page 3 
Spring Projects - Page 4
Parks & Recreation - Page 5

REMINDER: 
NLT ONLY ACCEPTS: Cash,
Check, or Money Orders. 

NO DEBIT OR CREDIT CARDS 
will be accepted in the office! 

The Township and the Police Dept. both have 24 hour exterior
drop off boxes for your convenience. They are located outside

the main doors to the Twp and the Police Dept. 
Police Department Phone : 717-273-8141

After Hours Dispatch : 717-272-2054

Spring 2025
 Issue 81

Board of Supervisors  
Edward Brensinger  

Gary Heisey  
Arden Snook, Sr

Stormwater - Page 6
Wastewater - Page 7
Sewer Payments - Page 7
Fire Company - Page 8

In this Issue:

Primary Election Day is May 20th. 
To register or for more information, please

call Voter Registration: 717-228-4428



Beginning in March, there will be new designated areas for yard waste drop off. Four (4) different bays
will be located along the west side of the yard. Each bay will be for specific items as follows:

Branches & shrubs
Garden residue 
Leaves
Grass clippings

 

 

**ALL items must be curbside by 6:00am April 21st*
Only ONE sweep of the Township will be made.
Spring clean up is for BRANCHES, STICKS & TWIGS ONLY! All branches must be cut to 6 foot in
length or smaller and be less than 6 inches in diameter. Place in neat 6 foot to 8 foot long piles
PARALLEL to the curb. Piles may be as high as 4 feet.
Any items placed in open barrels or bins will be collected and the receptacles will be left on the curb.
Please DO NOT include root systems or sod of any kind. Any unacceptable items will be left on the
property and will be the owners’ responsibility to discard. The Township will not drive down private
lanes/alleys to pick up material. All material must be brought to the end of the lane/alley to be accessible
for pick up from the nearest street. Please keep piles away from obstructions such as poles, mailboxes,
cars, etc. The Yard Waste Facility is available for those who miss the collection and have a Yard Waste
Access Card.

To purchase a Yard Waste Access Card,  Stop by the
Township Office any time during our regular office hours.
The fee is $50 and is valid for the calendar year.  

SPRING CLEANUP

Yardwaste Card

Utilize all the Perks: 
*Access to self serve mulch
*Request help with scoop/delivery service for small equipment use fee
*Access to drop area for leaves, sticks and yard rubbish throughout the year

1740 State Route 72 N
Lebanon, PA  17046.    
.     717-272-0891

35 Gallon Metal Bar 
Roll Out Cart

*ONLY while Supplies Last*

Changes Coming March 2025

Each section will be labeled
accordingly. The mulch pile will
remain along the south east
corner of the yard for access. 

Township Shop

Mulch

Bay
 1

Bay
2

Bay
3

Bay
4

Newspaper

Paper

Cardboard

Gate

Cardboard

Battery Recycling
bags provided by
the GLRA can be
picked up at the
Township at no
cost!

Township
residents can
stop by and

pick up a free
Recycling
Container.



Install a rain barrel 
Plant a tree 

Build a rain garden 
Switch to green cleaning products 

Reduce your use of pesticides and fertilizers 
Clean debris from areas surrounding stormwater drain 
Pick up after your pets and properly dispose of waste 

LEBANON COUNTY TIRE COLLECTION

April 30th, 2025 From 8AM - 4PM
Lebanon Expo Center

80 Rocherty Rd, Lebanon PA  17042

Please bring proof of address
driver’s license, phone bill, etc.
Out-of-county persons or tire
related businesses must pay for all
tires they dispose of at the
collection.

TIRES MUST BE OFF THE
RIM, DRAINED OF WATER,
UNBURNED, AND NOT
EXCESSIVELY DIRTY.

Register by April 15th, 2025
Scan the QR code here 

 Lebanon County Conservation District & the Mosquito-Borne Disease Control Program

Brought to you by The

EARTH DAY - APRIL 22nd
Consider these helpful

ways to Celebrate
Earth Day, Everyday:

Earth Day is a great time to learn about
recycling. North Lebanon Township has its
own Recycling Coordinator who is available
to give a recycling presentation to your
school, scouting, or civic organization within
the Township. If interested, please contact
the Township Office. Our Recycling
Coordinator has the proper state required
clearances and can make a presentation at
a time suitable for your organization.

A MESSAGE FROM THE LEBANON COUNTY REGIONAL POLICE
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The LCRPD suggests all residents to go to the Lebanon County Regional Police
Department Website https://lebanon.crimewatchpa.com/lcrpd and subscribe to keep
informed with the police department and community. If you look under the forms tab, you’ll
find you can register your pets, alarms, handle with care, and camera registry. Please be
advised this information is not open to the public and is private for police personnel only. If
you have cameras and register them, this will assist us in our investigations. 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS : 
The GLRA Annual Shred Event Friday, June 13th, 2025 8:00 am - 12 noon : 1805 Russell Road

Please be aware of a current scam where emails are being sent indicating fraudulent activity on various
online accounts. They will tell you they accidentally put money into your account as an over refund and
request you send them repayment. They might request to pick up cash as repayment from your residence.
If this occurs, do not provide money or information and call the police to make a report. 



LIONS LAKE PARK continues to undergo renovation. Fishing will NOT be permitted at
Lions Lake Park in 2025. The park will be open to the public and open for pavilion
rental, but caution is advised to avoid all active work zones. 

SPRING & SUMMER PROJECTS

PAVING
Spring brings warm weather and work crews.
Please use caution while traveling and observe
signs, flaggers, and workers on the roads. This
year’s paving projects include:

 East Kercher Ave 
(Between Prescott Dr & Mt. Zion Rd) 

 Joel Drive 
(Between N 15th Ave & the cul-de-sac) 
Some preliminary work will be done prior to the
start of the paving. Expect delays, especially
during peak travel times. Stay alert and drive
with caution. HELP keep our workers SAFE! 

JAY STREET WALL PROJECT 
The Township intends to replace the existing
deteriorating retaining wall along Jay Street. We
are currently working with our engineer to
prepare the design and construction drawings.  
The Township was awarded a $300,000 LSA
Grant for this project.  The next steps after
design are to place the project out for bid and
subsequently award the bid to the lowest bidder.  
It is our goal to have this project completed by
the end of this year.  At some point during the
construction process we may need to close Jay
Street for a short period of time. 

*BEFORE YOU DIG-PLEASE CALL FIRST*
PA One Call : 811 or 1-800-242-1776



PARKS & RECREATION

PAVILION RENTALS
Are you planning a family reunion? What about a
group picnic? North Lebanon has several pavilions
available for rent to hold your event. We have
playgrounds, walking paths, full service pavilions
with kitchen amenities, open air pavilions and
bathroom facilities. Please be reminded that all
pavilions require a rental agreement with the
Township. Please  Call the office to reserve your
spot today at 717-273-7132.

NEW TREES & BENCHES have been
planted & installed at Lenni Lenape Park. 

New dedications are now available. Please
visit our website or reach out to one of our

office staff for more information! 
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VOLUNTEERING OPPORTUNITIES
Cedar Crest students: We can offer
opportunities for your “Project L.I.F.E.”
Eagle Scouts & Youth Groups: Looking
for a community project? We can help!
Consider choosing one of our parks for
your project. We welcome all groups
and volunteers.
VOLUNTEERS are appreciated & needed
to help keep all of our parks beautiful!!
Please contact the township office if
you are interested in volunteering.

Tree Dedications : $300
Bench Dedications : $750

Please contact G&L
Trophies with your
placard request &

questions : 
(717) 274-2475

PUBLIC PARK REMINDER 
Please remember that while in all
township parks, it is park policy to have
your animals leashed at all times for
the safety of everyone! Thank you for
your compliance!

Remodeling

Renovation

Repairs



Clogged storm
drains can lead

to flooded
roadways &
properties.

Windy Days & Your Garbage 
Per NLT Solid Waste Ordinance, “It shall be the
responsibility of the owner or lessee of the real
estate to keep all garbage, refuse, or other
materials at all times within the receptacle, and
such owner/lessee shall immediately clean up any
such items that are outside the receptacles.” Keep
lids on tight and secure & weigh them down.
Garbage and recycling is your responsibility until it
is collected by your hauler. Please do not litter by
leaving items blow into the street, clogging
drains or onto neighboring properties.

MOWING & STORM WATER 
MANAGEMENT 

Do your part by reporting any spills, illicit
discharges, or suspicious dumping into storm
drains to your local municipality. 

Township ordinances prohibit the disposing of
grass clippings in nearby storm water inlets,
swales and basins. Blowing grass into the
street is also prohibited. Grass that is blown
into the street ultimately ends up in the storm
sewers and pollutes our creeks and rivers. Any
such activity is a violation of township
ordinances and subject to fines and
penalties.



WASTEWATER

Want to Pay Online? Log on to  https://northlebanon.authoritypay.com.
* Please note: You will need your ACCOUNT NUMBER and your CID NUMBER, both of which are located
on your bill. You will have to add each Sewer & Stormwater account separately along with separate
payment methods in order to utilize the online payment portal. If you need help, please call the office.

SEWER PAYMENT INFO

If you haven’t received your bill a few days after
the mailing date, we suggest you call the
Township Office (717-273-7132) for your balance
to avoid any late charges or penalties.

Payment can be mailed into or dropped off at the
Township Office in the form of Cash, Check or Money
Order. Card payments are NOT accepted here in the
office. 

Flushable wipes are NOT flushable despite their
advertising. Flushable wipes do not dissolve in the sewer
system but instead actually clog our system. The wipes
collect in the pumps and valves causing clogs and back-
ups. Clogs in sewer pipes can lead to dangerous sewage
spills into the community and can be very costly to
repair. Keeping our community safe from sewage spills
and keeping maintenance costs down are very important
to us. Remember: “Only place toilet paper in the toilet.
Put trash where it belongs...in the trash.”

In the fall of 2024, the North Lebanon Twp Municipal Authority paid off the sewer debt, which in turn
lowered our Operation & Maintenance costs for 2025. The Authority has reduced the “Sewer Customer
Charge” from $78.00/quarter to $60.00/quarter per EDU. However, the City of Lebanon Authority is
raising their rates from 4.07/1000 gallons to 4.19/1000 gallons starting April 1, 2025 for their usage fee.
Despite the raise in the City’s rates, you should still notice a slight decrease in your sewer bills. 

Here is an example of a household using 10,000 gallons/quarter 
2024 Rates
(CoLA) Usage Fee: $81.40
(NLTMA) Customer Charge: $78.00
For a total of : $159.40

2025 Rates
(CoLA) Usage Fee: $83.80

(NLTMA) Customer Charge: $60.00
For a total of : $143.80

*ACH transactions through your bank do not automatically apply to your sewer account. The bank
deducts the amount from your bank account, then prints out a paper check and mails it to the Township
via the United States Postal Service. Your sewer account only gets credited once we receive the check.
If you use this process the Township recommends having your sewer payment deducted from your
account at least seven to ten business days prior to the due date. If the check arrives in the Township
office after 4 pm on the due date, it will be considered late and your sewer account will be charged the
late fee. The only way to have your payment automatically apply is to pay using OUR online portal. 

 *Card payments can be made ONLINE ONLY.
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FIRE COMPANY NEWS
There are 4 VOLUNTEER FIRE COMPANIES working to keep NLT properties safe. Volunteer men and
women firefighters are needed. Interested persons should contact any Fire Company member. If
interested in Fire Police contact the LCRPD.

EBENEZER FIRE CO. 717-273-2361 442 Ebenezer Rd.
Email: chiefebenezerfire9@gmail.com 
Website: www.ebenezerfire9.com
Our Signboard lists scheduled activities.

GLENN LEBANON FIRE CO. 717-865-3948 42 Glenn Lebanon Dr.
Website: www.glennlebanonfireco.com
Online Raffles—visit our Facebook page.

RURAL SECURITY FIRE CO. 717-273-4472 1301 N. 7th Street
Reflective address signs may be ordered by phoning the Fire Co.

WEAVERTOWN FIRE CO. 717-228-2827 1528 Suzy Street
Follow us on Facebook.

725 KIMMERLINGS ROAD
LEBANON, PA 17046

www.northlebanontwppa.gov 

THANK YOU
for all the support of North Lebanon

Township Residents and all our
dedicated Volunteer Staff. Your

support keeps volunteer fire
companies operating! 

El boletín en español se puede encontrar en línea en
https://northlebanontwppa.gov/archives-newsletter/


